The Highland Township Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday April 13, 2021 with Supervisors Scott, Fredd, & Umble present.  Chairman Scott call the meeting to order.  The minutes of the March meeing were read.  Tom Scott motioned to approve the minutes as read, Brandon Umble seconded, all were in favor.
Police – 118 activities for the month, 80 hours and $80.44 collected in fees.
Old Business – Hilltop Farm reverse subdivision – Brandon May was present representing Hilltop Farm.  Tom Scott motioned to approve the minor reverse subdivision for Hilltop Farm, Brandon Umble seconded, all were in favor. Supervisors signed the plans, Barb will contact PC members to sign.
Zoning – There were 0 building permits issued for the month, 3 demo permits, $270 collected in fees.  Bill received a sketch plan for the Mast property – to divide into 2 properties.
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